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Dear legislators, 

As a public school teacher and administrator with over 20 years of experience, I have 

witnessed a resurgence of tobacco use among middle and high school students 

since the advent of flavored tobacco products. There is no doubt in my mind that 

these products have been marketed to entice underage users. I strongly support 

banning flavored tobacco products to protect the health of students across Oregon.  

Sincerely, 

Kara A. Thompson  

MA-Education  


